
DSPAC 
Monthly Meeting Minutes 

Jan 28th 2021 
 

Call to Order: 6:30pm 
Ted Hutchings, Jane Pisko, Amanda Brockhoff, Colleen Butler, Carol Tovell, De Anne 
Hutchison,  Cheryl Marek, Nikki Pivert 
 
Review of Previous Minutes - Adopted as presented. 
 
Trustee Report - Colleen Butler 
There have been 4 positive Covid cases since the return to school. 
We are glad students have returned to in class learning. 
 
Close contact is varied on location. Bus is considered within 6 feet. Classroom setting, the 
whole class is considered close contact. 
Close contacts situations: we have been following the AHS protocols, yet we are making 
many decisions on our own while erring on the side of caution.  
 
If you feel inclined please reach out to your local MLA’s about concerns. 
School officials are being asked to make medical decisions.  They are 100% not 
comfortable making quarantine decisions. These decisions should be taken off of our 
educators and put in the hands of healthcare professionals.  
 
Admin & Staff Report - Ted Hutchings 
7-12 began remote learning Nov 30th 
k-12 remote learning Jan 4-8 
Jan 11 all students returned to class. 
 
Shop and foods options will be starting. 
Feb 4th will be our next DCS celebrates.  
Athletics are on hold, we are hopeful for badminton and track. 
Grades 4 and up will begin rotating through the gym as an option for lunch break. 
 
Many right of passages are lost this year: Grade 6 camp, swimming, soap box, food trucks. 
 



Feb 1st a pilot project begins. added staff to support students not in class. 
 
Hot Lunch -  
BP hot lunch will be Feb 12th  
 
Old Business -  
 
New Business- 
 
Adjourned 7:24pm 
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Treasurer Report- Jane Pisko adopted her report as presented. 
 
Roberta Lans from the Deep Society contacted the school, they have offered to pay for 
the new score clock in the gym. They are also willing to contribute to the breakfast 
program and school rewards.  
We could potentially support the school by purchasing seating for the students with our 
casino money.  
Carryover of the budget will be okay as some activities are not able to happen. 
DCS LED sign is broken again. 
We as a society would like to have the sign repaired without the cost on the school. Image 
Signs should be accountable to their incompetence. The sign has been broken more than it 
has operated.  
We count on this sign for community communication and school revenue.   
 
Old Business 
 
New Business- 
 
Next Meeting – February 25th @ 6:30 
Adjourned - 7:48pm 
 
 
 


